
 

 

 

 
 

Planning Board 
 

                                                           Town of Lebanon, Maine 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

Proposed telecommunication tower/facility project, presented by Verizon Wireless.  

The project is proposed to be constructed off of Hersom Lane, Map R15 Lot 33. The 

Current owners of this property are Peter P. Sewell and Christopher Sewell.  
 

Public Hearing will be held Monday, April 8, 2024 from 6:00 pm to 6:15 pm  

at the Town Office, located at 15 Upper Guinea Road in the conference room. 
 

If you have any questions, or require special accommodations, do not hesitate to call or email 

the Land Use Clerk: 

 

Jenn Griffin 

planningbd@lebanonmaine.org 

(207) 457-6082  ext. 2111 
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